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TO: HON. MAYOR MAURIZIO BEVILACQUA AND
MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

FROM: ANDREW PEARCE, DIRECTOR DEVELCPMENT / TRANSPORTATION
ENGINEERING
RE: COMMUNICATION

ITEM #39 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 18, 2013
TEMPORARY STAGED ROAD CLOSURE

PLEASANT RIDGE AVENUE AND APPLE BLOSSOM DRIVE
KYLEMOUNT SUBDIVISION — 19T-06V13

WARD 4

It has come to my attention that the Kylemount Draft Plan of Subdivision application number
reference in the above noted report is incorrect. The correct application number is 19T-12V001.
This oversight will be corrected on the meeting minutes.

Respectfully submitfed

S
Andrew Pearce

Director of Development & Transportation Engineering
ADP/
Copy: Barbara Cribbett, Acting City Manager

Paul Jankowski, Commissioner of Engineering & Public Works
Jeffrey A. Abrams, City Clerk



